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PAC Principal Report March 2024

- Enrolment

e Current Enrolment is 260 students.

Communicating Student Learning:

e Report cards will be sent home March 15%

Kindergarten Registration:
L]

We have 20 registrations for kindergarten. If you know of anyone that has not registered, please have

them come in and register ASAP.

Mathathon:
Thank you to all the parents that contributed to Mathathon this year. This fundraising initiative focuses
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on supporting numeracy and literacy resources in the classrooms.

Noon Hour Supervisors:
We are still short one noon hour supervisors for this academic year. If you know anyone that may want
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to join our team, please ask them to contact the office.

Sports:

We just finished basketball last week with an amazing wrap up tournament on Friday. Thank you to
Derek Van leusden and Marci Archibald for volunteering their time to coach and help students learn
sportsmanship, dedication, and commitment. We also need to thank Mount Baker students for

L ]
refereeing.

Indigenous Ways of Knowing:

e Bonnie Harvey Legends for primary tudents




